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Children in Years 3 - 6 were given a 
note outlining the school's 
sacramental Program today.  
Please complete and return by 
Friday, 17th February.  If you have 
any questions, please see Paul in 
Learning Centre 2 or email: 
pmcdowell@olscwyn.catholic.edu.au

THE JOURNEY BEGINS

As we st ep int o t h is New Year ,

Rest ore our  spir it s.

Renew our  passion for  shar ing your  
w isdom

And nur t ure our  com passion

for  t hose in need of  great er  
suppor t .

Transform  us as we seek  t o 
t ransform :

Guide us as we seek  t o guide;

Open our  m inds and hear t s

As we seek  t o open m inds and 
hear t s

To t he Good News of  just ice and 
peace.

Help us l ist en m ore deeply 

To t he wor ld and your  Word,

So we can walk  w it h t hose in our  
care,

At t ent ive t o t he Wisdom  t hat

Calls us all t o t he Kingdom  of  God.

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM 

2017 
NOTES COMING HOME THIS 

WEEK :

IMPORTANT DATES

Sunday 5th February 2017
10.00 am
Wyndham Vale Community Mass
OLSC Sports Centre

Thursday 9th February 2017 
6.30 pm to 7.30 pm.
Prep  - 2 Meet & Greet
Parent Information Evening

Friday 10th February 2017
9.00 am - 10.00 am
Playgroup Recommences

Wednesday 15th February 2017
Parent  Informat ion Evening
*Year 3 -4:  6.30 pm - 7.30 pm

*Year 5 - 6 : 7.00 pm - 8.00 pm

BEGINNING YEAR SCHOOL MASS

All family members are invited to our 
opening school mass on Thursday, 
2nd March commencing at 9.15 am.  
At this time we will gather to celebrate 
our 2017 school year and invest our 
school leaders with their leadership 
badges.

Our monthly Wyndham Vale Community 
Masses begin again on SUNDAY 5TH 
FEBRUARY 2017, commencing at 10.00 am 
in the Sports Centre.  

Come and meet members of the Parish 
Community and catch up with school 
friends.

Bring a plate to share after Mass with a 
cuppa.

WYNDHAM VALE COMMUNITY 
MASS

Prep & Year  1:

*  Melbourne Child Magazine

Prep - Year  4 (inclusive):

*  Big 5 Sport

Year  4:

*  Themes Media

As m arked:

*  Parish Stewardship Envelopes



SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS

Scripture Reflection: 

Before the hust le and bust le of the 

week takes over, spend some t ime 

reflect ing upon the coming week's 

gospel.

Join us at 2.00 pm on Monday at 

OLSC Primary School for half an 

hour or so of peace and 

contemplat ion.  

Beginning Monday 6th February 

2017.

Enquiries: Please contact Lou, 9741 

4144.

WELCOME TO 2017

Welcome back to the 2017 school year. It was great to see so many 

smiling faces coming in through the doors on Wednesday. The children 

also looked pleased to be back too and they settled into their learning 

with enthusiasm. 

 We are really looking forward to the learning for term 1 and the 

teachers are currently planning excursions that will enhance the inquiry 

learning. 

 Our students will be participating in fortnightly Specialist sessions with 

our however students are to wear their PE uniform  weekly on their 

designated day. 

*  LC3 and Rebecca?s learning group on Monday        

*   LC2 (m inus Rebecca?s group) and LC4 on Wednesday        

*  LC1 on Fr iday 

Specialist programs will start next week. 

 Thank you for your patience with our entry arrangements at the 

moment as we await the final installation of our portables. Once they 

are on site it will take a couple of weeks to have them ready for the 

learning groups so the Academy Rd entrance will be closed until then.  

We have included a list of staff in the newsletter today. As you can see 

we are a growing group ? 46 in all this year. Due to our increased 

numbers we are now allocating the north car park to staff only. A boom 

gate will be installed in the next week.  As this boom gate becomes 

operational parents arriving for drop off and pick up will only be able to 

turn right as they come through the entrance gates. We may need to 

make some adjustments to the queuing process for the drop off, pick 

up bay and parents will be notified as we work this out. We ask that you 

continue to be patient and considerate of each other as we make our 

changes. 

 Could we ask all parents to load the School Stream App on their 

phones and search for Our Lady of the Southern Cross Catholic Primary 

School. 




